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300 East Osborn Road, Suite 102, Phoenix, Arizona  85012 * Phone (602) 234-8478 * Fax (602) 234-8492 
Dear Valued Patient,

To help understand the insurance process that takes place when billing your surgery, we are providing you this brief explanation:

For surgery, there will be three separate entities that will be billed to your insurance.
1. Physician Office (Your Surgeon)

2. Arizona Ophthalmic Outpatient Surgery (Surgical facility)

3. Anesthesiologist

Cataract patients receiving a Specialty Lens: Please be aware that your surgeon may charge an additional fee for implanting your specialty lens, but his is NOT the cost of the lens itself.  The surgery center orders and pays for the actual lens and we will collect 100% of the lens cost prior to surgery.  Your insurance does NOT provide coverage for this specialty item.


For laser procedure, there will be two separate entities that will be billed to your insurance

1.  Physician Office (Your Doctor)

2. Arizona Ophthalmic Outpatient Surgery (Surgical facility)

Please be aware that these offices are not related and each will bill separately.   

Please be aware that the facility collects 100% of the patient’s out of pocket expense; such as co-pay’s, co-insurance and deductible’s.  For returning patients any previous balance must be satisfied prior to scheduling another surgery.

I hereby assign benefits to be paid on my behalf to Arizona Ophthalmic Outpatient Surgery.  I certify that the information given with regard to insurance coverage is correct.

I authorize Arizona Ophthalmic Outpatient Surgery to release all or part of my medical records when required for the submission of any insurance claims for payment of services rendered by the facility, Arizona Ophthalmic Outpatient Surgery, its agents, servants and employees who render service to me are hereby released from any and all liability of any nature that may arise for the release of such information.

Any balance left over after the insurance has paid is the responsibility of the patient.
The billing department of Arizona Ophthalmic Surgery Center is more than willing to help you with any insurance billing questions.  Feel free to contact us at 602-234-8478 extension 111 for Erika or Bianca at extension 102.

By signing this form you acknowledge understanding of these financial policies and procedures.
__________________________________

___________________
Patient Signature





Date
